



S.N.A.C. Meeting April 15, 2015

The committee discussed sharing information on the EPCA site. It was decided that all information given to EPCA will link back to the SNAC website and all credit will be given to Lester B. Pearson School Board. Jim Hendricks will work out the technical details.

The committee passed a motion to send a letter to the Council of Commissioners recommending that every governing board include a representative that is a parent of a special needs child.

The committee decided to re-print 500 copies of the IEP kit for the coming year. The chairperson will collect any ideas and requests for information on Major School Change over the next two weeks. She will compile these ideas and requests for the next meeting. The SNAC committee will have information to pass on to the next committee to help them formulate a brief before October 31st.

The committee voted in favour of hearing a short presentation by John Donnelly at the next SNAC meeting May 20th. The meeting will start 15 minutes earlier, 6:45pm.

The committee passed the motion to add a meeting in June to discuss Major School Change. The meeting will be June 9th, at 7:00pm.

Submitted by: Carollynn Jones